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Please respond to James Stergios <jstergios@pioneerinstitute.org> 

Record Type: Record 
 

To: David C. Childs A-76comments/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: privatization efforts 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
I would just like to note that your efforts to  allow theprivate sector to bid on many public services is a giant step in 
the  right direction.  Not only does it make financial sense, but it will  improve the quality of services received by 
citizens everywhere. 
  
Kudos. 
  
James Stergios 
Research Director 
Pioneer  Institute 
85 Devonshire St. 8th floor 
Boston, MA   02109 
617-723-2277 tel 
617-723-1880 fax 
http://www.pioneerinstitute.org 

 




